
 

 

    

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for April 

Universal:  That people may learn to respect creation and care for  it 

as a gift of God. 

Evangelization:  The persecuted Chr istians may feel the consoling 

presence of the Risen Lord and the solidarity of all the Church. 

For those for whom prayers have been requested: Gladys Weaver ,  

Theresa Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Vicky Benefield, Susan Richards,  

Haworth Richardson, David Poole, Mark Eustice, Molly Booth, David 

Wooledge, Ligaya Baptista, Eileen and John Sturrock, Mark Ronan,  

Daisy Bushnell, John Howard, Robin Start and Mark Gillette.   

  

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on Monday, 

15th June 2015, 7.30pm in church after  mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE The next Finance Committee will be on  

Thursday 11th June, 7.30pm. 

 

FUTURE FUNDRAISING  AND SOCIALISING EVENTS  
Bonus ball   We would like to thank everyone for  their  suppor t for  

this light-hearted fundraiser.  We have had 24 members and raised £240 

for the Building Fund.  Couple of winners still to be announced before we 

finish. 

Next Product stall  -  10th May,  plenty of cakes please thanks to every-

one who supported us last week 

Cream Tea on Saturday 6th June details to follow 

TASS   DTBA, but will need br ic a brac, please put at back of church 

Quiz  -   this will be on Saturday 4th July 

Canticorum concert (Callington based) Saturday 12th December   

music and readings 

This year’s Fundraising will go towards the bill for the Lighting System.  

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP   New dates to follow.  For  fur ther  

details please ring Liz on 01822 616243 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster  01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                              

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER  (Year B)    
 Sunday 19th April 2015  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Sunday 19th April  9.15am The Parish 

  5.30pm. St. Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Monday 20th April  7.00pm Easter Weekday 

Tuesday 21st April 10.00am   Easter Weekday 

Wednesday 22nd April 7.00pm   St Austell  (Easter Wednesday)     

Thursday 23rdApril  10.00am              St. George 

Saturday 25th April 10.00am St. Mark 

Sunday 26th April  9.15am 4th Sunday of Easter 

  5.30pm St Austell   (Ordinariate Mass) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Monday 6pm  -  6.45pm   

EXPOSITION (with Benediction)   

Tuesday after Mass until 11am 

ROSARY   

Saturday, after Mass (Monthly Group  -  see notices) 



 

WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, 

please use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the 

form on the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for 

every £1 you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY THIS WEEK 

Monday        10.30am   School Assembly (St. Austell) 

Tuesday         7.30pm   Meeting (Plymouth) 

Wednesday                    St Austell 

Friday                            Day off    

 

14+ GROUP  Our  next meeting will be on Tuesday, 19th June, 7pm 

at the Presbytery.  Please let Fr. John or Gill know if you are attending. 

MISERICORDIAE VULTUS  Jubilee Year of Mercy 

The Holy Father has released a Bull of Indiction entitled Misericordiae 

Vultus.  A teaching document centred on the need for mercy and 

announcing a Jubilee Year of Mercy which will be launched on 8th 

December, the feast of the Immaculate Conception, this year.  The 

purpose of this special Jubilee year is to highlight Christian teaching on 

God’s mercy that the witness of believers might grow stronger and more 

effective … opening our hearts to the hope of being loved forever despite 

our sinfulness.  The full text can be found at  

http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost letters/documents/papa- 

francesco bolla 20150411 misericordiae-vultus.html 

 

 

OPEN DOOR  Please look at the rota at the back of Church and sign 

against a time and date when you can help to keep the Church open on a 

Saturday morning for an hour. This is so that we can fulfil our obligation 

to English Heritage for the grant they gave us and also to allow people to 

come into Church and pray.—Thank you 

 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  This takes place every Sunday dur ing 

Mass. All children who have not made their communion are very 

welcome. Anyone who would like to help please have a word with Gill. 

Could all parents please bring their children to Church before Mass 

begins so that they receive a Blessing before their liturgy and all the 

teaching from the liturgy. 

 

PLYMOUTH CATHOLIC CHILDRENS’ SOCIETY The latest 

magazine is now available at the back of Church 

 

 

 

COLLECTIONS.  12th April  2015:                                                          

Cash Collections                                                         £201.51                                 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00                                               

(This figure does not include `one off donations”. 

Total this week:                                                         £411.51             

Budgeted weekly figure:                                           £491.00  

Produce stall  (split between Lourdes fund              £65.02 

and building fund) 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY    

 

 

 

 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION 
STUDY GROUP  The next meeting will be on Wednesday 6th May 

at 2pm. 

FINANCE 7 PASTORAL COMMITTEE. The next meeting will be 

on Wednesday, 13th May at 6pm 

LOCAL HUSTINGS. St Austell Churches Together  will be hosting 

a hustings for all the local candidates for the General Election on     

Monday 27th April, 7pm at the Baptist Church 
QUIZ NIGHT  - Friday 5th June, 7pm at St. Augustine’s 


